
From: Keith Hill
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: NO to new funding of education before PERS reform!
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 12:37:35 PM

With no resolution on the impending PERS crisis looming in the future the creation of a NEW
tax on business is both counter productive, disingenuous and reckless. We must bring the
PERS solution to a statewide vote to resolve it once and for all. 

Once the PERS crisis is resolved we then can look at a more stable form of funding education
in Oregon. NOT BEFORE.

HB 3427 should be shelved for a future date.

Thank you,
Keith Hill
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Keith Hill, DMD
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